District 9 Green Triangle eNews
February 19, 2014
You are receiving this email because you have contacted the 9th District Office about green initiatives.  If you would like to be removed from this communication please email Kyle Ethridge with “REMOVE” in the subject.  This is a bi-weekly eNews.  Please feel free to copy any of this information for use at your meetings or in your newsletters. 
Wild and Scenic Film Festival

Kentucky Waterways Alliance (KWA) is getting ready for their 6th Annual Wild and Scenic Film Festival at the Clifton Center, 2117 Payne Street, on Saturday, March 15th.  If you are interested in attending the film festival from 6:00 – 10:00 p.m. you can learn more and order tickets on KWA's website.  Wild & Scenic Film Festival returns with another incredible selection of films to change your world.  Along with their usual line-up of beautiful, engaging and eye-opening films, they have a particular theme this year, “emPOWERment.”  They will look at the topic of energy… where it comes from (the good and the not-so-good), what it takes to maintain our current system, the cost it is having on our environment, some new ways of harnessing energy that are sustainable, as well as a recognition of a few of the “change makers” who are creating a more livable future.  Of course, “emPOWERment” in an activist context also refers to the human spirit of positivity and inspiration which the film festival experience at its best imbues and promotes.

Food Preservation & Canning Class

The Jefferson County Extension Office is hosting Food Preservation Canning Classes this spring.  Sign up today.  Classes will be located at the Jefferson County Cooperative Extension Services (Metro Government Building). 

Class dates are as followed: 

· April 23rd 11:00 AM-1:00 PM
· April 30th 6:00 PM-8:00 PM

· May 21st 6:00 PM-8:00 PM

Please RSVP to Valerie Holland or Monique Pearce at 502-569-2344 or by email to Dorothy.pearce@kysu.edu or vmhollan@uky.edu
The 2014 Bike Kick-Off Update
The 2014 Bike Kick-Off was about a brief report out/next steps, but more importantly connecting people who want to see Louisville become more bike friendly. There were a lot of new faces and organizations among the 300 people who showed up which resulted in a lot of great connections and conversations. Louisville has so many passionate people in the community with regards to cycling—many of whom we’ve been working with already—but there are so many others that we haven’t been acquainted with before. Presentations are posted here: http://www.louisvilleky.gov/BikeLouisville/bikefriendly
Sustainability Tip – Home Water Conservation

There are many ways to save water around the home.  Here are some ideas to start with:

· Do a water audit of your home: check for leaky faucets and fix them, and test your toilet for leaks by putting a drop of food coloring in the tank.  If the toilet bowl water changes color without flushing, there is a leak.  

· Place a plastic bottle full of water in your toilet tank to reduce the amount of water used when you flush.  
· Only run the dishwasher when it is full.  Adjust the water level on your washing machine to match the load of clothes you are washing.
· Run the faucet at the lowest water flow necessary for what you are doing.
· Install low flow aerators on your sink faucets.  Aerators are screw-on tips that go onto the end of faucets to determine the flow rate. Aerators are inexpensive and are effective measures to reduce water use.  Aerators can be found at hardware and home improvement stores.

· Do not pre-rinse dishes before loading the dishwasher.
· Take a shorter shower.  Make this a routine and buy a low flow shower head.  Older showers use 7 gallons of water a minute, versus 2.5 gallons a minute for low flow models.

Links
My Green Triangle Blog


 HYPERLINK "http://www.facebook.com/MyGreenTriangle" 

Green Triangle Facebook 



 HYPERLINK "http://district9news.wordpress.com/" 

9th District Blog 



 HYPERLINK "http://www.louisvilleky.gov/MetroCouncil/Members/09/default.htm" 

9th District Website 



Contact the 9th District Office
Tina Ward-Pugh, 9th District Councilwoman, www.louisvilleky.gov/district9

The Green Triangle thanks the following sponsors:

· 9th District Councilwoman Tina Ward-Pugh
· DD Williamson
· MSD
· Mellwood Art Center
· River Metals Recycling
· eyedia
· First Capital Bank
· Heine Brothers' Coffee
· Louisville Water Company
· LG&E
· McDonald's - Lower Brownsboro
Thanks, as well, to the Frankfort Avenue Business Association for serving as our fiscal agent.[image: image1]
